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This bill is 100% Overreach on our  constitutional rights that ARE protected under our 

constitution   

 

SB 243 bundles numerous major gun control measures into one bill including a 72 

hour waiting period,  age restriction, rapid-fire device ban, and expanded gun-free 

zones. Also raising the age minimum to 21 which takes away constitutional rights of 

those adults 18-20, you know  the ones that you allow to go into the military and risk 

their lives for this country while using weapons.  

 

A mandatory 72-hour waiting period even after background checks have cleared 

makes zero sense. As a woman, a law abiding woman, if I apply for a gun purchase 

and pass the background check, I should be able to purchase at that time....all that 

does is put my life at risk for being able to lawfully defend myself if needed during 

that additional waiting period. It also will put financial distress on a majority of our 

community, citizens and business owners.  

 SB 243 in its current form is constitutionally a violation of our rights.  


